
From:                                         Douglas Pryor <Douglas.Pryor@KeysSchools.com>
Sent:                                           Thursday, August 02, 2018 6:02 AM
To:                                               John Paul Castro
Subject:                                     KWHS Pump Sta�on
 
Hi JP –
The Monroe County School Board did not have any objec�ons to the proposed pump sta�on at KWHS.
Please proceed with having the easement agreements dra�ed.
Once complete and signed forward them to me for our legal department to review and approve.
Thank you,
 
Douglas Pryor
Facilities Planner
Monroe County School District 

 1310 United Street | Key West, FL  33040 | O: (305) 293-1400 x53465
E: Douglas.Pryor@KeysSchools.com | W: www.KeysSchools.com 
 

 
Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Email addresses and virtually all written communications to or from School District Personnel are public
records available to the public and media upon request. E-mail sent or received on the School District system will be considered public and will only be
withheld from disclosure if deemed exempt from disclosure or confidential pursuant to applicable state and federal law.
 

mailto:Douglas.Pryor@KeysSchools.com
http://www.keysschools.com/

